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Details to follow 

 

Brendan Tolan MIPI - Principal 2017-2019 
It is with much sadness that we report the passing of 

Brendan Tolan MIPI who has been a stalwart of the 
Institute for many years and lately as Principal. We offer 
our condolences and support to Barbara, his family and 
friends. His funeral service will take place in Wivenhoe, 
Essex, in September.           R.I.P Brendan 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    Malicious Prosecution by Police  
Three men charged with the murder of a private 
investigator have been awarded £414,000 from the 
Metropolitan Police.  The case relates to charges 
brought in 2008 relating to the murder of Daniel 
Morgan in a pub car park. Judge of the High Court, 
Mrs Justice Cheema-Grubb announced the sums after 
the Court of Appeal found in their favour relating  
to misfeasance in public office and malicious 
prosecution. 
 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW CONTACT NUMBER 
 

01707 371144 
 

 

 

            Facial Recognition App 
Fifty officers in the South Wales Police are to have a facial 
recognition app installed on their phones to identify suspects 
without having to take them into a police station. It is 
another sign that police forces are adopting the controversial 
technology despite being challenged in the courts. 

 

New Board Members 
We welcome Glyn Evans and Steve Smith who have been co-opted to the 
Board. They will both seek formal election at the AGM in October. Glyn 
will take over the secretarial reins from Barbara Tolan and Steve will 
work with David Palmer to take the lead on the IPI Foundation (Private 
Investigators) Training Course. 


